From: DATA-BREACH-NOTIFICATION < DATA-BREACH-

NOTIFICATION@edps.europa.eu>

DPO Euro-Ombudsman < DPO-Euro-

Ombudsman@ombudsman.europa.eu>:

To:

DATA-BREACH-NOTIFICATION < DATA-BREACH-

CC: NOTIFICATION@edps.europa.eu>: EDPS-REG-TECH-

PRIVACY <edps-reg-tech-privacy@edps.europa.eu>

**Sent at:** 17/03/23 17:05:52

**Subject:** Closure of DBN case files

Dear ,

As announced in the 50<sup>th</sup> and 51<sup>st</sup> DPO meetings (14 June 2022 and 6th December 2022 respectively), the EDPS is proceeding to an exceptional closure of files where there seems to be no current need for detailed feedback or intervention from our side (e.g. common cases, cases where measures to avoid similar breaches have been taken).

Based on this, I inform you that we have closed the cases associated to the following data breach notifications:

Case file number	Notification date
2020 0951	15/10/2020
2021 0400	08/04/2021
2022 1230	24/11/2022

Please also note that the closure of a data breach notification case only refers to the fact no further actions from the EDPS are expected with the information available to it (as regards the controller's obligations stemming from articles 34 and 35 of Reg. (EU) 2018/1725). This is without prejudice to any follow up or other actions the EDPS might undertake in the future with regard to the supervision of the European Ombudsman. In particular, the closure of the case does not exclude:

any references to that data breach and to any action taken by the European Ombudsman being made in other cases (for instance in the context of an investigation or a complaint of a data subject);

re opening the closed case if additional information would become available at any moment.

Please inform the internal controllers and update your DBN registry accordingly.

We remain at your disposal for any clarifications you may need. Please address any reply to the EDPS data breach functional mailbox (DATA BREACH NOTIFICATION@edps.europa.eu).

Yours sincerely,



Postal address: Rue Wiertz 60, B-1047 Brussels
Office address: Rue Montoyer 30, B-1000 Brussels

💟 @EU EDPS 🚇 www.edps.europa.eu

This email (and any attachment) may contain information that is internal or confidential. Unauthorised access, use or other processing is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient please inform the sender by reply and then delete all copies. Emails are not secure as they can be intercepted, amended, and infected with viruses. The EDPS therefore cannot guarantee the security of correspondence by email.